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HANCOCK COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
July 27, 2020
Garner, Iowa

	 The Hancock County, Iowa, Board of 
Supervisors met in adjourned session 
on the above captioned date pursuant to 
adjournment with Supervisors Florence 
(Sis) Greiman, Gary Rayhons, and Jerry 
J. Tlach present. Absent: none.
	 The minutes of July 20, 2020 meeting 
were read and approved.
	 On motion by Supervisor Rayhons, 
seconded by Supervisor Tlach and car-
ried unanimously, the Board gave approv-
al to the following: Tentatively approved 
Engineer Kent Rode’s report on Drainage 
District no. 1 and 2 South Main Open 
Ditch Repair and set date and time for a 
formal hearing with landowners to be held 
on November 16, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. in the 
basement of the Farm Service Agency 
Office building in Garner, Iowa. Allowance 
and disallowance of various Homestead 
and Military Credit applications and Dis-
abled Veteran Homestead Tax Credit ap-
plications.
	 On motion by Supervisor Tlach, sec-
onded by Supervisor Rayhons and car-
ried unanimously, the Board gave ap-
proval to the following: Allowance and 
disallowance of various Business Proper-
ty Tax Credit applications.
	 On motion by Supervisor Tlach, sec-
onded by Supervisor Rayhons, and car-
ried unanimously, the Board gave approv-
al to the following resolution:

RESOLUTION NO. 2020-039
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSING

	 As per Section 306.41 Code of Iowa 
be it resolved that the Board of Supervi-
sors of Hancock County hereby declare 
closed temporarily the following roads 
in Hancock County due to construction, 
reconstruction, maintenance or natural 
disaster. This resolution shall become ef-
fective upon placement of temporary road 
closure signs and shall expire when the 
said temporary signs are removed upon 
completion of said project.
DESCRIPTION OF ROADS AFFECTED
	 160th Street between Sec. 36-95-26 
and Sec. 1-94-26
	 (Between Ford Ave. and Grant Ave.)
	 No further business to come before the 
Board, motion made to adjourn at 10:48 
a.m. by Supervisor Rayhons and carried. 
All Supervisors present voting, “Aye,” 
session to adjourn and will meet again on 
July 28, 2020.
	 Attest:
	 Michelle K. Eisenman, Auditor
	 Florence Sis Greiman, Chair
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